
 
30100 Cabot Drive 
Novi, MI 48377 USA 
Phone: (248) 553-1000 
www.daifuku.com 

January 11, 2023 

Subject: CCU-I Board – End of Life 

To Whom This May Concern –  

Due to reduced demand, parts obsolescence, increased production costs and increased supply chain 
lead times, Jervis B. Webb is immediately discontinuing the CCU-I controller board. 

This includes board part numbers:  1093238, 1092274, 1084181, 1081777 

Understanding that these boards are critical to the infrastructure of our customers, we are offering the 
opportunity to participate in a last time buy of this product. 

All orders received from now until March 1, 2023, will be included in this final batch buy of boards. 
Price and lead time will be determined upon order and conveyed to all participants. The current list 
price is $ 5,778.00 each.  

Following this last time buy, Webb will not maintain any stock of this product. 

For inquiries about participating in the last time buy, please contact us at parts@jerviswebb.com . 

Most systems can seamlessly integrate our newer CCU-II generation SmartCart AGVs with a CCU-I 
based fleet. We would be happy to discuss these possibilities with you - please contact us at 
webbservice@jerviswebb.com. 

We plan to continue to perform repairs for the foreseeable future, however we are unable to predict 
the availability of replacement parts. 

Thank you for being a Jervis Webb customer, and we look forward to working with you in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 
Deanna Synowiec | Customer Service Manager 
JERVIS B. WEBB COMPANY 
30100 Cabot Drive Novi, MI 48377 
(248) 553-1298 office | (248) 885-2251 mobile   
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